
 

 

Dear Community Partner, 
 

The Fort Bend Charger football team is seeking sponsors to help provide support this 

season.  We are a 6-man football organization comprised of homeschooled students, 

grades 6-12.  If you’ve never watched a Six-Man football game, it is like traditional 

football, just a little more open, and a lot of fun. 

 

Right now, we are preparing for our 8th season and we need your help. Our mission is 

to help prepare our players for life beyond sports. We want them to learn a work 

ethic, the value of encouragement, and that success does not come overnight. In our first 

few seasons, we have played in the State Championship three times, representing the 

Houston area proudly. Our team success on the field is a result of character building off 

the field. This success is not possible without the support and generosity of sponsors like 

you. 
 

Competitive sports, like football, are unavailable to students past 6th grade unless they 

are in a public or private school.  In the south Houston area, we are the only football 

team available to homeschool students.  Students drive from far and wide to be part of 

these programs. Programs like ours serve the community by growing these young men 

into men of character that every community desires.  We hope to continue to offer this 

opportunity to homeschooled students in order to provide all these benefits and more. 
 

Please consider sponsoring our team this season.  We have a number of financial needs, 

ranging from Practice Field maintenance to referees and everything in between. We 

would be grateful for any level of support.  Sponsorships begin at $250, with benefits 

for each level of support provided (see attached).  We are active members of the 

Homeschool Christian Youth Association, Inc. (HCYA), a 501(c)(3) non-profit 

organization.  Your contribution is fully deductible to the extent allowed by law.  A tax 

receipt will be provided upon request.  Please make your sponsorship check payable to 

“HCYA”. The deadline to ensure that your business will be publicized fully (shirts, 

banners, game programs, or other print material) is August 1st, 2019.  Sponsorship after 

this date are greatly appreciate and we will make every effort to publicize to the fullest 

extent possible. 
 

We appreciate your time and consideration of our request. Your donation will be 

recognized and appreciated for many years to come!  If you have questions or would like 

to support us in a specific way, please do not hesitate to call or e-mail.  Our website is 

www.ftbendchargerfootball.com. 
 

Sincerely, 

Ross Pendergast, Board President  Larry Pavlik, Head Coach 

(713) 859-7728     (832) 623-1115 

board@ftbendchargerfootball.com  coach@ftbendchargerfootball.com 
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